
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES HATCHERY COMMITTEE  

 
 
The Alaska Board of Fisheries (BOF) will convene a meeting of its Hatchery Committee 
(committee) on March 8, 2019, at the Howard Rock Ballroom, at the Anchorage Sheraton 
Hotel, 401 E. 6th Street, in Anchorage, starting at 8:30am.  
 
Committee meetings are open to the public. The committee will hear several staff reports 
and conduct an open forum discussion. A meeting agenda and other meeting materials 
will be available on the Board of Fisheries meeting information website at 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo&date=03-08-
2019&meeting=anchorage.  
 
The committee is seeking written public comment, due February 20, 2019, for this 
meeting on the subjects listed on the agenda. Options for submitting written comments 
are provided at the board’s website at:  
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.main. There will not be timed 
public testimony at the meeting. The open forum discussion will function like a townhall-
style meeting covering topics listed in the tentative agenda and moderated by the board. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation to join in this 
public meeting, please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110 by 5:00 pm 
on Friday, March 1, 2019, to make any necessary arrangements. 
 
For more information about the meeting, including items you are unable to download off 
the meeting website, contact Glenn Haight, glenn.haight@alaska.gov, (907) 465-6095.   
 
 
 
        February 8, 2019 
Glenn Haight, Executive Director    Date    
ADF&G Boards Support Section  
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